GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT
LOK SABHA
UNSTARRED QUESTION NO:2941
ANSWERED ON:11.08.2010

ALLOCATION OF FUNDS FOR TEQIP
Sudhakaran Shri K.

Will the Minister of HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Union Government has received any proposal from the State Government of Kerala to include the Engineering College
of Kannur in the Technical Education Quality Improvement Programme (TEQIP);

(b) if so, the details thereof and the allocation of funds for the purpose; and

(c) the action taken by the Government in this regard?

Answer

THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT(SMT. D. PURANDESWARI)
(a) Yes,Sir

(b)&(c) The proposals received from State Government are evaluated and considered by the Committees constituted for this purpose
which has yet to meet. Based on their recommendation, funds will be allocated to the institutes.
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